
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, APRIL 22, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 FROM THE SPRING LETTER MONTH MAILBAG COME THESE LISTENER COMMENTS: 

[DENNIS – EMAIL] Hello, I've been listening for 3 or 4 years now. I started slowly, but it's almost 

all I listen to now. It's helped me in my life in more than one way. All the different programs have 

taught me so much. Thank you to all the DJs and all the time you put in. They are all fun to listen 

to....bad jokes and all. :) Thanks again and God bless! 

[PAMELA – WAUSAU] I found your station by “accident” 12 years ago, but most likely was “guided” to 

it as your station was what was missing from my life. I enjoy the different personalities of your announcers. 

They each have a different style of sharing the Word. And each is appreciated. I recently had a week’s 

vacation, but the true blessing of that week was being able to listen to your station the entire day and hear 

my favorite programs. There are not many programs I don’t listen to if only because I occasionally need to 

do other things! I am truly blessed by your station. 

[JERRY & MARGE – LISTENING TO WPVM STURGEON BAY 88.5] Dear WRVM Staff, We want 

to thank you for your wonderful station. We've listened for over 40 years and especially enjoy Cal 

Thomas, Janet Parshall, Song Requests, Manager's Desk, the Gospel Greats, Morning Watch, 

National Christian Choir, the wonderful, soothing songs through the night and so many more. 

[CINDY – EMAIL] Hello to my Friends at WRVM. I want to start by thanking you for all of the 

wonderful programming, for the most part I enjoy all of it! You are the only station I listen to both 

at home and in the car and you're a refreshing alternative for the Christian living in today's world 

of secular media and entertainment. You are a light in the darkness for so many of us.  I have 

been listening to you for over 20 years, when my car radio started switching stations on me while 

driving to work and I discovered you. I'm quite certain the good Lord had His hand all over that 

station switching from a secular station to WRVM. I guess you can say I didn't know, what I didn't 

know, until I found you and my Savior!!! There are so many favorite programs I won't list them all.  

The music is always very enjoyable, you offer a good mix for all of your listeners. Everyone 

should be able to find something they like.  Lastly, I want to offer a huge thank you to you and all 

of your staff who make WRVM a true joy to listen to, I learn so much from you and your various 

programs. Until Jesus Christ returns, keep up the great work for all who depend on you for great 

Biblical teaching. May the good Lord bless each and every one of you. I will be praying for all of 

you. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


